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We await the outcome of our planning appeal - anticipating the outcome in mid June. In the 
meantime, volunteers are very busy getting quotations for the first phase of work, the "Land 
Bridge phase." 
 
We have been showing the 3 D models of the pier at events, and explaining the stages we 
went through to get to the new design, most recently at the Shotley Parish Council AGM. 
 
These have been well received at various events in the last month, including a Hadleigh 
dinner where John Davitt and Sally Chicken presented an after dinner talk about the pier. 

 
 



It's this month!! - Art Exhibition at 
Shotley Church 

 
Please share this fund raising event with 
friends and family, and please come along to 
see our wonderful exhibition of art from more 
than 25 artists. 
 
Church and Pier volunteers are making 
wonderful cakes, and the walks outside have 
stunning views 
 
Plenty of parking is available in the field 
behind the church, with clear signposting. 

 
 

T Shirt Photo competition 

Still plenty of time to enter this competition. 
Take a photo of yourself wearing a Pier T-
Shirt this summer, and you could win a boat 
trip to the pier and beyond.  Closing date is 
30th September 2019 

3 categories: 
–  Local to Suffolk 
–  UK 
–  International  
 

 

Read More About the T Shirt Competition  
 

Coffee Morning is on Wednesday 5th 
June  
 
Back to our traditional Wednesday coffee 
morning!  10.30am - 12 at the Red Lion in 
Chelmondiston 
 
We will have the 3D model on display at the 
coffee morning for those who haven't seen it 
yet 

 
 

https://shotleypier.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b33ca01c5729fa3ec68200b37&id=7f29ccec36&e=c6a02da85b


News from the Pierside 
Malcy has now sold the catering unit to us.  
We will be recruiting paid catering workers - 
either one full time person, or two part time. 
If you know anyone who would be interested 
in paid catering work while our volunteers 
chat to people about the pier, then please 
ask them to email shotleypier@gmail.com 
 
This gives us a great opportunity to create an 
information and refreshment stand right next 
to the pier, while creating a trading income 
for the pier fund. 
 

 

 

Competition to Design the 
Weathervane 
The idea of having a small turret with a 
weathervane is very popular. 
 
We announced at the April investor meeting 
that we will run a competition to choose a 
weathervane image.  Our technical drawing 
was just to inspire you - what image would 
you like for the weathervane?  We have 
received seven entries so far. 
 

 

Read More About the Weathervane Competition  
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